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th
he Senate of Bayero University at its 386  T th
Meeting held on Wednesday 5  May, 2021  
considered and approved graduation of the 

first set of students from the School of Continuing 
Education (SCE). 

A total of 716 students across various programmes 
graduated with different classes of degree among 
which 12 students graduated with First Class Honours 
including 3 BUK non-teaching staff, while 250 
students graduated with Upper Second Class honours. 

The graduates cut across four (4) departments with the 
Department of Social Sciences and Administration 
having the highest number of 476, followed by 
Department of  Education with 180,  while 
Departments of Arts and Humanities and Sciences 
have 48 and 12 respectively. 

Speaking to BUK Bulletin, the Dean of SCE, Dr. 
Salihu Lawal Malumfashi described the graduation as 

a mission accomplished, adding that the School was 
established to provide opportunity for working class 
to further their studies while working at the same time. 

Dr. Lawal encouraged the graduands to further their 
education by pursuing higher degrees. He also urged 
them to be good ambassadors of the School wherever 
they find themselves. 

A graduand, Abdulkadir Baba,  thanked the School of 
Continuing Education and the University at large for 
the opportunity given to them to fulfill their dreams. 
According to him, without a part time degree, this 
dream wouldn't have become a reality. 

Also speaking, Ibrahim Adamu, who graduated from 
B.A. Ed English, commended the Management of 
SCE for providing an environment conducive for 
teaching and learning, which he said was superb and 
excellent. 

SCE Graduates First Set …As 12 Students Bag First Class Honours
By Adamu Garba 

Dean, SCE, Dr. Salihu Lawal 
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This is to inform members of the University Community 
that the Animal Care and Use Research Committee 
(ACUREC) of the Directorate of Research Innovation 
and Partnership (DRIP), Bayero University, Kano 
(BUK) has commenced ethical review of Animal 
Utilization or Use Protocol (AUP) for Postgraduate and 
Non-degree oriented research projects.  All submissions 
should be forwarded to committee for review a week to 
the committee's meeting.  The meeting holds every last 
Thursday of the month.

For undergraduate research projects, ethical review 
shall commence at the beginning of next session.  

Kindly find the AUP form and its dummy as well as 

guidelines at DRIP website.  When completed, hard 
copy of the AUP should be submitted together with the 
full proposal and certification of scientific merit form 
(as attached) to the ACUREC Secretary at the DRIP 
Office, BUK New Site.  Hard Copies should be 
submitted together with a CD-ROM containing soft 
copies.  For the month of May, AUP submission 

thdeadline is Thursday 20  May, 2021 and ACUREC 
meeting to consider the submissions will be held on 

thThursday 27  May, 2021.

Please feel free to contact ACUREC (08066023543; 
m a r y a m h a b d u l g m a i l . c o m ;  0 8 0 3 4 2 3 6 2 4 0 ; 
amabdussamad.asc.buk.edu.ng) should you require 
further clarification. 

Commencement of Ethical Review by the Animal Care and Use Research 
Ethics Committee (ACUREC)

The Directorate of Research, Innovation and 
Partnership (DRIP) wishes to remind Bayero University 
Research Community that the call for applications for 
Non-Degree Oriented Research Grants has been 
extended.  All applications are to be submitted to the 

th
Administrative Secretary, DRIP not later than 29  May, 
2021.

All proposals should be screened by the Departmental 
and Faculty/School/Institute/Centre Research 
Committees.  You are, therefore, advised to set a

dateline to allow for corrections.  Please note that, all 
submissions to DRIP must be accompanied with the 
minutes of the meeting where the proposals were 
considered and recommended for funding.  The 
application form and guidelines for completion are 
available for download at .www.buk.edu.ng/drip

Successful applicants will be recommended to TETfund 
for funding through the Institution Based Research 
(IBR) fund.

Call for Applications for Non-Degree Oriented Research Grants

The Vice Chancellor, Professor Sagir Adamu Abbas, has approved the appointments and re-appointments of the 
underlisted members of staff into various positions.

S/N

 

NAME

 

DEPARTMENT

 

APPOINTMENT

 

EFFECTIVE
1

 

Dr. Hajara Haruna

 

Department of Plant Biology

 

Head, Department of Plant Biology

 

1st

 

May, 2021
2

 

Dr. Saleh Inusa Karkarna

 

Department of Animal 
Science

 Head, Department of Animal 
Science

 28th

 

April, 2021

Appointments and Re-Appointments

3

 
Dr. Nuhu Musa Idris

 
Faculty of Law

 
Re-appointment as Deputy Dean, 
Faculty of Law 

 15th

 
April, 2021

4
 

Professor Usman Muhd Shuaibu
 

Faculty of Law
 

Re-appointment as Dean, Faculty 
of Law

 15th
 

April, 2021

5
 

Dr. Sani
 

Ibrahim Mustapha
 

Faculty of Law
 

Re-appointment as Faculty 
Examinations Officer, Faculty of 
Law

 

15th
 

April, 2021

6  Dr. Muhammad Bello  Faculty of Law  Re-appointment as Sub -Dean 
(Academics)  

15th  April, 2021

7  Dr. Aliyu Mustapha  Faculty of Law  Re-appointment as Sub -Dean 
(Facilities)  

15th  April, 2021

 

http://www.buk.edu.ng/drip
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Dr. Anas Ibrahim Yahaya on behalf of his family wishes 
to express their sincere appreciation over the 
condolence visit by the Vice Chancellor, Professor Sagir 
Adamu Abbas, Provosts, Deans, Directors, HODs, Staff 
& Students of the University. Also, special appreciation 
goes to my colleagues & students who called and/or

send SMS from within and outside the country. May 

Almighty Allah reward you abundantly. May Allah 

accept the shahada of my mother (Hajiya Yaya), who 

died on the 1st May 2021, and may she rest in Jannatul 

Firdausi, Amin. Jazakumullah bikhair.

Appreciation from Dr. Anas Ibrahim Yahaya of Anatomy Dept.
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This is to invite members of the Congregation to an emergency meeting of the 
Congregation scheduled to hold as follows:

Date: Saturday, 22nd May, 2021
Time: 10:00am
Venue: Convocation Arena, New Campus

Agenda:
1. Security in the Campuses 

Covid-19 protocols shall be observed, please.

Lamara Garba 
Secretary, 
Standing Committee on Congregation

Notice of an Emergency Meeting of the Congregation


